
Getting things done – Blackness Road
#dundeewestend

Many residents have contacted me concerned about the need for a better road
surface in parts of Blackness Road.
I raised this with the council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership and have
received the following positive response :
“Blackness Road from Glamis Road to Glenagnes Road has been identified for
possible  inclusion  on  the  2019/2020  Carriageway  Programme  for  surface
dressing  subject  to  available  funding.”
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